
 

Located at:  

 

54 Kimberling Blvd 

Mailing Address:  

POB 461  

Kimberling City, MO   65686 

Website: 

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

R.W.B. John Pace,  

Worshipful Master 

POB 275 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

Email: 

tophat1943@hotmail.com 

(417)-850-4480 (C) 

(417)-739-6078 (H) 

 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins, 

Secretary 

118 Spinnaker Lane 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

Email: barryjkc@gmail.com 

Phone: (417)-294-7815 

 

 

Lodges in 43 District 
Meeting Nights 

Billings       2nd Tue. 7:00 PM 

Branson     1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 PM 

Forsyth     2nd Thur. 7:00 PM 

Friend       1st Tue. 7:30 PM 

Galena       1st Thurs. 7:00 PM 

Sparta Friday before full Moon 

 

From the Secretary 
Brethren, 2017 dues are due and 

payable on or before January 1st, 

2017 so if you haven’t sent yours 

in, send them in today.   

If you have moved or have a new 

email address, please email, or 

mail the new information to me.    

It is important that I know so we 

can update the Grand Lodge 

Database and save your lodge 

postage. 

Brethren, I am excited to tell 

you that your lodge assisted 21 

families and 60 children at 

Christmas.  This was made 

possible through your donations 

and the Masonic Home of 

Missouri Creating a Partnership 

Program.  We provided clothing, 

hygiene items, school supplies, 

toys, and a meal for the family 

on Christmas Day.  On Friday 

December 23rd, we opened the 

lodge for the families to come by 

and pick up their gifts and meal 

basket. Santa and Mrs. Clause 

were on hand so the kids could 

sit in Santa’s lap. While there 

they were provided with 

refreshments of cookies, and 

drinks. I feel the program was a 

great success and my heart was 

filled with joy, when I saw the 

smile that these kids had on 

their faces. I hope the project 

can be bigger next year.  

Respectfully and Fraternally 

RWB Barry Jenkins - Secretary 
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Installed Officers 

of Table Rock 

Lodge #680 for 

2016-2017  
   

R.W.B. John Pace W.M. 

W.B. Fred Ybarra, S.W. 

Bro. Harvey Chiles, J.W. 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins, 

Secretary 

W.B. Greg Yoder, 

Appointed Treasurer 

W.B. Tony Root, Chaplain 

Marshal 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg, S.D. 

Bro. Loren Oden, J.D. 

Bro. Chuck Wubenhorst, 

S.S. 

Bro. Jerry Sullivan, J.S. 

W.B. Don Schwenn, Tiler 

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/
mailto:tophat1943@hotmail.com
mailto:barryjkc@gmail.com


From the East: 
Brethren,  
 

Wishing each and everyone one 

of you a Happy New Year. 

Looking forward to seeing you at 

the Lodge. At the January 10th 

stated communication we have a 

by-laws change to vote on. 

Decrease the time between the 

election of officers and 

installation of same. 
 

On a sad note Bro. Laurence 

"Larry" Young, Lodge Treasurer 

passed away December 20, 

2016 in Columbia, MO. He had 

one of his dogs at the University 

of Missouri Veterinary Clinic for 

cancer. I want to thank WB Fred 

Ybarra for performing the 

Masonic Rites for Bro. Larry. 
 

Just received word that RWB 

Charles O. "Chuck" Pittman had 

passed away at Mercy Hospital in 

Springfield. Please keep both 

Bro. Young and RWB Pittman's 

families in your thoughts and 

prayers.  
 

WB John Spicer, went into the 

hospital on Christmas Day and is 

now home. Not sure about you 

but I've had a touch of 

something which came on before 

Christmas but I'm getting 

better. 
 

WB Greg W. Yoder, has been 

appointed by me to take over the 

Treasurer's position. We will also 

be voting on this at the next 

stated communication. 
 

We will also be receiving a 

petition from Bro. Terry Bible's 

son Aaron. Aaron, is a college 

student so we will have to work 

around his schedule to do the 
Degrees. Maybe some Saturday 

specials or even a Friday night. 
We'll know more after he has 

started his classes. 
 

RWB Barry Jenkins and Bro. 

Terry Bible, are now perpetual 

members of Table Rock Lodge 

#680...I consider this an 

investment for them as well as 

for the Lodge...thanks... 
 

RWB John A. Pace, WM 

Table Rock Lodge #680 

tophat1942@hotmail.com 

417-850-4480 (C) 

417-739-6078 (H) 

Pancakes and More: 
 

 

PANCAKES AND MORE 

 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 8TH, 

2017 

8:00 A.M. - NOON 

INVITE YOUR FAMILY, 

FRIENDS, AND NEIGHBORS 

FOR ALL YOU CAN EAT! 

Pancakes, scrambled eggs, 

bacon, sausage, hash browns, 

biscuits & gravy, juice, and 

coffee! 

Price $7.00 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

PLEASE PLAN TO HELP IN 

PREPARING THE FOOD AS 

WELL AS SERVING, EXTRA 

SPECIAL HELP IS NEEDED 

IN THE CLEANUP! DON’T 

LET JUST A FEW DO ALL 

THE WORK. COME OUT AND 

DO YOUR PART. 

Table Rock Lodge #680 

December Dates to 

Remember: 
 

Jan. 10 Stated Meeting 

Jan. 24 Stated Meeting 

 

January - District Dates to 

Remember 
 
Jan. 19  DDGL School Galena  

 

January Birthdays 
 

Jan. 5 Mark Collier 

Jan 6 David Pino 

Jan 7 Douglas DuShane 

Jan 10 Paul Engskov 

Jan 11 LeRoy Motter 

Jan 23 Jacob Young 

Jan 25 Michael Southard 

Jan 28 Johnson Welytok 

Website 
Webmaster: W.B. Keith Oxby 

New website address is:  

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

If you have anything you 

would like to see on it, please 

email him at 

ozarkenglishman@gmail. 
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